The Complete Streets Subcommittee of the Plan of Conservation and Development Implementation Committee held a special meeting on this date at Stonington Town Hall at 12:00 p.m. Present were First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough, POCDIC member Donald Kluberdanz and Town Planner Clifton Iler. Members of the public were present. There was no press present.

Ms. Chesebrough called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.

Discussion ensued regarding the preparation of a complete streets policy for the Town and included a review of what other Towns have approved as resolutions. Donald Kluberdanz will prepare a draft resolution for review at a future subcommittee meeting.

There being no further business to come before this Board, the meeting adjourned at 1:05 p.m.

Danielle Chesebrough

Recording Secretary